
Current and consistent training is vital 
to enable human services professionals  
to identify children and young people  
at risk of harm.

We are proud to launch a national project to review 
the unit CHCPRT001 Identify and respond to 
children and young people at risk which is included 
in 12 community services qualifications and 
determine whether it is time to replace it with the 
updated CHCPRT025 Identify and report children 
and young people at risk.

Benefits of being involved 
Your input is important and will:

•	 �help align qualifications with current legislation 
and reporting requirements

•	 �ensure the community services workforce is 
prepared to identify and respond to child 
protection concerns

•	 provide insight into workforce training needs  
and opportunities for improvement.

How to get involved  
Please visit humanability.com.au to learn 
more about the project and register for 
updates and consultation opportunities.

Webpage: Identify and Report Children 
and Young People at Risk Review 

During the consultation period, you’ll be 
invited to participate in activities such as 
workshops, meetings and feedback 
submissions.
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